
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 
1460 MARIA LANE, SUITE 210 

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94696-5368 

JUN 2 1 1989 

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

There was an error in our letter to you dated June 14, 1989. The letter 
should have referenced Inspection Report No. 50-206/89-08 vice 50-206/89-09.  
Thank you again for your cooperation.  

Sincerely, 

G. P.  
G. P. 'uas, Chief 
Emergency Preparedness and 

Radiological Protection Branch 
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